
	

Duke	Cystic	Fibrosis	Education	Day	

Saturday,	September	16,	2017			9a-3p	

	
Trent	Semans	Center	for	Health	Education	

8	Searle	Center	Drive,	Durham,	NC	27710	(Parking	Bryan	Center	Garage)	
Great	Hall,	Level	0 

 
Agenda 

 
		9:15-10:00				Registration,	light	breakfast	Education	Displays			
	
10:00-10:15			Welcome	Remarks			
																															Alice	Gray,	MD.		
10:15-11:15			Cystic	Fibrosis	and	the	Family:	A	Couples	Experience	being	Married	to								
																						And	Living	with	Cystic	Fibrosis			
																										Dr.	Victor	Roggli	and	Linda	Roggli,	PCC	
	
11:15-11:30			Break,	Education	Displays		
	
11:30a-Noon	What’s	Coming	Down	the	Pipeline,Potential	Therapies	on	the	Horizon									
																							Omar	Mohamedaly,	MD	
Noon-1:15						Lunch,	Education	Displays		

				Local	Food	Trucks		
1:15-1:30								CFF	Carolinas	Raleigh	Chapter	
																															Kay	James,	Executive	Director	
1:30-2:00								Differences	in	Life	Expectancy	for	Patients	with	Cystic	Fibrosis	living		
																						In	Canada	and	the	US		
																								Alice	Gray,	MD	
	
2:00-2:15						Break,	Education	Displays	
	
2:15-3:00						Cystic	Fibrosis:	Why	Nutrition	and	Exercise	Matter	
																															Jennifer	Edelschick,	PT,	Rebecca	Byrd,	PT,	and	Vanessa	Yount,	RD	
	

PLEASE	RSVP	TO	Gail.Yashar@duke.edu by	SEPTEMBER	11th.	
	

Live	stream	on	the	day	of	the	event,	please	log	on	as	follows:	
https://duke.mediasite.com/Mediasite/Play/b8e7c5d78c54434196b105c650e831241d	

	



If	there	are	any	CF	patients	that	want	to	attend	the	event	in	person	please	let	me	know	as	I	will	look	to	reserve	
separate	rooms	where	each	person	can	sit	and	participate	via	a	livestream.		Our	hope	is	to	be	able	to	eat	
outside	and	this	will	allow	for	all	participants	to	mingle.		
	
Anyone	can	attend	the	event	by	livestream.	To	link	to	the	live	stream	on	the	day	of	the	event	please	log	on	as	
follows:		
https://duke.mediasite.com/Mediasite/Play/b8e7c5d78c54434196b105c650e831241d	
	
Again,	we	really	hope	we	will	see	you	on	the	16th!		We	think	we	have	arranged	for	a	very	exciting,	fun	and	
informative	program!			


